
 

 

    

 

 
 
 

    A Message from Premier Christy Clark  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As Premier of the Province of British Columbia, it gives me great pleasure to join with 

the Association of Canadian Search, Employment & Staffing Services (ACSESS) in 

celebrating Staffing for Canada Week. 

 

I understand that this year’s tagline is Putting Canadians to Work/Au Travail and I think 

it is a wonderful message to get behind. The skills, professionalism, flexibility and 

adaptability of temporary and contract employees are, now more than ever, critical to our 

growing economy. Our BC jobs plan is ambitious and its success depends on a strong 

workforce. Organizations like ACSESS are key to making it happen.  

 

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank the organizers and volunteers for making this 

celebration possible. 

 

Please accept my best wishes for a successful Staffing for Canada Week.   

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

Christy Clark 

Premier 


